A Message from the College Counseling Office (CCO)

Update for Class of 2026 (Junior) & 2027 (Sophomore) Parents/Guardians:
ACT Testing Opportunities

Dear Class of 2026 & 2027 Parents/Guardians,

We have arranged for practice testing opportunities for the ACT. These opportunities will be fully
digital and free of charge. Students are able to participate in this powerful opportunity using their
own computers from home. We strongly encourage sophomores to sit for a “mock” version of the
exam, followed by a diagnostic review to identify areas of needed attention. Taking a practice test is
the best way for students to preview what’'s ahead. Our hope is that this will provide students the
opportunity to reflect on which test they will pursue in preparation for their college application
process.

Because the ACT is a paper and pencil exam, Revolution Prep will be emailing the text booklet and
blank answer sheets directly to students who are registered two days before the exam. You can print
the test booklet and answer sheet prior to the exam, or you can view the exam by PDF on their
computer. Printing the answer sheets is recommended. If students qualify for accommodations, they
should reach out to Sue Hmelovsky (contact information below) in advance to get their instructions.
If you have any other questions about mock testing opportunities please contact Ms.Toran at
torant@d-e.org

Mock ACT with Revolution Prep
Saturday, November 16, 2024, or, Sunday, November 17, 2024, both at 9:00 AM. Proctored
online via Zoom.

Step 1: Register using https://www.revolutionprep.com/partners/1940/

o Step 2: Attend the mock exam and get your results immediately with Revolution Prep’s
mobile scoring app!

If you have questions or want to learn more about Revolution Prep, you can reach out to Sue
Hmelovsky at (973) 616-6158 or by email at sue.hmelovsky@revolutionprep.com

Sincerely,
The CCO Team


https://www.revolutionprep.com/partners/1940/

